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Gibraltar Finance to exhibit and participate in Hedge Fund Startup Forum 2015, in 

New York 

 
Gibraltar Finance together with members of the Gibraltar Funds & Investments Association 

(GFIA) will be exhibiting and participating in the Hedge Fund Startup Forum 2015 to be held on 

the 26th March 2015 in New York City.  

 

The Hedge Fund Start up Forum New York will provide all the key insights into starting, 

maintaining and growing a successful hedge fund. With the majority of new fund launches taking 

place in North America, the New York forum will provide a perfect opportunity for the Gibraltar 

delegation to meet and network with New York managers and discuss the benefits of using 

Gibraltar as a domicile of choice within the European Union single market for the establishment of 

Funds, Hedge Funds, Asset Managers and Hedge Fund Managers within the European Union. 

 

The Hon Albert Isola MP, Minister for Financial Services, said “This is Gibraltar Finance’s first 

attendance at a New York event for hedge fund start-ups. Most New York hedge fund managers 

have traditionally used Caribbean jurisdictions for setting up their hedge funds which, since the 

introduction of the Alternative Investment Fund Managers Directive (AIFMD), makes it much 

more difficult to market their funds in the EU. Gibraltar’s position as an EU jurisdiction makes us a 

very attractive proposition for setting up hedge funds for those wishing to market throughout the 

EU.” 

 

Details on the conference can be found online via the following link: 

http://www.iiribcfinance.com/event/Hedge-Fund-Startup-Forum 

 

www.gibraltarfinance.gi 

 
 


